
R.K. Finn Ryan Road Elementary School

End of Year Stuff!

May 11, 2020

Dear Families and Caregivers,

It has been such a sad and unusual end of the year for everyone. We have all missed our fun traditions 
that are so important to our community. 

We are making plans for teachers to come in and pack up student belongings and work from the year. 
Below is a schedule for grade level student and family pick-ups in the parking lot. On the day/time 
listed, you can drive through the parking lot, and your child’s masked and gloved teachers will give 
your child a cheery hello (and good-bye) and give you the bag of belongings.  Let me know if you 
have questions or concerns about this. This is certainly not ideal, but it will bring some closure.

If your child has any library books or other school materials to return, please bring them on this day to 
drop off.

Kindergarten Grade 1 Grade 2 Grade 3 Grade 4 Grade 5
June 1
9-3:30

June 2
9-3:30

June 3
9-3:30

June 4
9-3:30

June 5
9-3:30

June 15
9-3:30

Remote Learning will continue until the “last day of school” on June 15. However, all of the online 
resources that teachers have created during this closure will be available to students over the summer. I 
hope your children will take advantage of these resources over the summer. Report cards (not exactly 
sure what those will look like) and class placement information will be mailed to you in June.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you need anything. I am often in the building, and can talk 
through the window or over the phone. I miss all of you and your children so much.

Sincerely,

Sarah Madden
Principal


